
Catastrophic Leave Committee 

Minutes – April 11, 2012 

 

 An email was sent to all committee members requesting input on the need for a 

meeting this year to review the policy, discussion, etc. Went over the Purpose 

and Responsibilities of the Committee as put forth for us by the president. 

 

 All members voted that they felt no need to meet and to continue to review 

cases and vote on them via email due to members being located on various 

campuses. This has seemed to work well for the committee so far. We will meet 

if the need arises. 

 


